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The SPWG has not met since July. The next regular meeting is scheduled to be hosted by AEP in Tulsa, OK in November. 

The previously reported request by Bluebonnet Electric Cooperative to be added to the SPWG mailing list has been withdrawn. They indicated that they have no particular need to be on the list beyond casual interest and would prefer to drop the issue for now. 

